
On-line learning from home 
 
Information was sent home last week in relation to our on-line 
learning processes including log-in details and passwords. 
 

If you are experiencing difficulties with 
accessing on-line learning, please forward a 
message via the See-Saw app direct to the class 
teacher who will respond as soon as possible. 
Or alternatively send an email to the school 
secretary, bdowney378@c2kni.net  
Please state the pupil name and class teacher 
and give brief information about the problem/s 
encountered. Mrs Downey will then make 
contact with the class teacher. 
 

We ask parents to please be patient at this time. 
Thank You. 
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